Date: Sun, 11 Mar 2012 14:15:23 -0700
Windermere Cup Demonstration Race - Saturday May 5th

Hi Paddlers,

I am recruiting paddlers for the Windermere Cup demonstration race on Sat May 5th, but only Lee can do this event justice!! Therefore, here is his email from last year, with the date and contact person changed. We are hoping to fill two SFDBC boats, so sign up one and all!! (Windermere is filling their own dragonboat, headed up by Stefan).

Laurie 
spanington@comcast.net 

"It's almost time....that colorful and traditional rite of spring, the only one of its kind in the world, brings 40,000 spectators people to Seattle's Montlake Cut on Saturday, May 5th 2012 as boaters celebrate Opening Day of the boating season. Spectators crowd the shorelines of Seattle's Portage Bay and Montlake Cut as boats, many of them decorated, parade past judges and spectators watching aboard boats anchored along the parade route. 

There are the Seattle Flying Dragon's racing boats, small boats, motorboats, rowing and paddleboats, sailboats, antique boats and mega-yachts in the annual Opening Day parade sponsored by the Seattle Yacht Club. There are racing shells from top-caliber collegiate and international rowing teams, and this year's races will feature teams from around the country and the world competing in the 2012 Windermere Cup Crew Races. 

Sponsored annually by the Seattle Yacht Club, Opening Day can trace its roots to a Fourth of July celebration on Seattle's waterfront in 1895. In 1920, shortly after the Lake Washington Ship Canal was completed, linking Seattle's inland lakes with Puget Sound, the celebration moved to the fresh waters of the ship canal, Portage Bay and the Montlake Cut. You'll not find anything like it in the United States or, possibly, anywhere in the world. The only event comparable is an annual parade of commercial vessels in Venice, Italy. 

...and the Seattle Flying Dragons start the whole event off in style with a demonstration dragon boat race promptly at 10:05 AM.

This race event is FREE for all paddlers. It runs from 7:30 AM to about noon. It takes the place of our normal Saturday practice (which will be canceled). There is no better way to start off the 2012 racing season. 

Signups are now open. "First-come-first-served" 

Contact Laurie Hetherington spanington@comcast.net (206)890-8028 to reserve your seat or for more information
 

